
	

REOPENING!	
WHERE:		DAVENPORT	RANGE	ONLY	FOR	NOW.		6509	NORTHWEST	BLVD	
(ADVENTURE	CHRISTIAN	CHURCH)	
	
WHEN:		MONDAY,	JUNE	1ST:		6:30-8:30.		REGULAR	DAYS	AND	HOURS	WILL	RESUME.	
	
WE	HAVE	MISSED	FELLOWSHIP	WITH	THE	QUAD	CITIES	COMMUNITY.		WE	ARE	EXCITED	
TO	OPEN	OUR	DOORS	AGAIN!	
	
WITH	OUR	PATRONS	AND	VOLUNTEERS	SAFETY	&	HEALTH	IN	MIND,	WE	WILL	HAVE	
SOME	RESTRICTIONS	IN	PLACE	UNTIL	FURTHER	NOTICE:	
	
1.		The	range	will	be	limited	to	18	participants,	with	a	maximum	total	of	25	people	total	
inside	the	range,	including	all	shooters,	volunteers,	and	non-shooters.		This	will	be	on	a	first	
come,	first	served	basis.	
2.		Patrons	will	not	share	equipment.		We	have	enough	equipment,	which	includes	bows,	
arrows,	and	quivers,	for	every	patron	to	have	his/her	own	equipment	while	in	the	range.	
3.		The	maximum	number	of	archers	on	the	line	at	one	time	will	be	6,	with	3	lines	maximum	
each	session.	
4.		Children	unable	to	shoot	without	assistance	will	not	be	allowed	to	shoot	until	these	
restrictions	are	lifted.	
5.		All	equipment,	counter-tops,	chairs,	and	door	handles,	etc.	will	be	cleaned	before	and	
after	each	session	by	our	volunteer	instructors.	


